
Warren Township Schools

The Special Education Parent Advisory
Group (SEPAG) will be hosting a workshop
from the Arc of New Jersey on Wednesday,
January 15, 2020 from 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM  

 
Warren Middle School
100 Old Stirling Road

Warren, NJ 07059
 

The workshop is entitled "All Students Can
Benefit from Inclusive Education" 

 
Attendees will learn information about

inclusive special education programming
and the useful services it provides for

general education and special education
students. 


